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Commissioners’ Standard Preferences Updated to Include 

Process for Submission of Medical Records 

 

 
Effective immediately, the Standard Preferences are updated to create a standard 

process for the submission of medical records. Medical records submitted under 

APA should be organized in chronological order, with the oldest records on top 

and tabbed by provider.  

 

Click here to view the Standard Preferences.   
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